
Dear Committee, 
 
I am against changing the quorum rules. They are there to protect the minority whether that be 
Republican or Democrat, from being steamrolled by the majority party of the time. Any time you have a 
supermajority, a percentage of the population isn't being heard or represented. This is a legislative tool 
that has been used by both parties. I want everyone to have a voice, even if it differs from my own. You 
owe that to ALL Oregonians.  
 
Thank You, 
Belinda Coalman 
Oregon 
 


